
HB 1888 -- RECORDING OF STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETINGS

SPONSOR: Bahr

This bill requires State Board of Education meetings to be recorded
by video. The video must be posted on the Department of Elementary
and Secondary Education website and archived in a manner that
ensures easy and free accessibility by the public.

The bill also requires each member of the State Board of Education
to have an individual email address that is available to the
public.

This bill is the same as HB 358 (2017).


